
 
 
December 11, 2018 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th St. S.W. 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

 

AT&T Communications, Inc.  

2180 Lake Blvd 

Suite 3C28 

Atlanta, GA 30319 

 

Re: SBC Long Distance, LLC 

d/b/a SBC Long Distance 

d/b/a AT&T Long Distance 

Tariff F.C.C. No. 19 

Transmittal Letter 196 

 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Attached is Transmittal No. 196 for changes to Tariff F.C.C. No. 19 of SBC Long Distance, LLC, d/b/a SBC Long 

Distance, d/b/a AT&T Long Distance. The tariff pages have an issue date of December 11, 2018 and an effective 

date of December 12, 2018.   

 

The purpose of this filing is to increase the Federal Regulatory Fee for business services and make a text change. 

Customers have been advised of this increase via a bill page message. 

 

If there are questions regarding this filing, please contact me via telephone at (678) 917-2030 or via email at 

kw3679@us.att.com.   

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kimberly Williams 

Area Mgr-Regulatory Relations 

 

Attachment 

 


